
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Company Name Change 
 

The Chinese name and English name of our company has been now changed from “華融國際證券有限

公司” and “Huarong International Securities Limited” to “信控國際證券有限公司”and “XinKong 

International Securities Limited”。 
 

The above change has been in effect from March 7, 2025. From now on, our company will update the 

company name in all of the internal and external documents, information, invoices, bank accounts and 

stamps. Once the updates are completed, we will use the new company name in every aspect. Please 

kindly note that only the company name will be changed, the company number, office addresses, staff 

and all the communication channels will remain unchanged as well as the legal status of our company. 

If customers need to deposit to the company, the company’s existing bank account and old name can 

still accept customer deposits until further notice.   
 

All the contracts entered by our company will still be effective as well as the business relationships and 

services provided.  
 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the name change! For any enquiries, please contact our 

Customer Service Hotline 3965-3560. 

 
 

Yours faithfully,  

XinKong International Securities Limited 

March 19, 2025 

(This is a computer print-out letter that requires no signature) 


